Newington Historic District Commission – FINAL MINUTES

September 9, 2020, 10:00 a.m.

Working Meeting followed by budget discussions

Members	$\sqrt{}$	Mike Marconi	Member (2020)	
		Jo Haskell	Alternate (2023)	
		John Lamson	Member (2021)	
		Peggy Lamson	Member (2023)	
	$\sqrt{}$	Katie Moody	Alternate (2023)	
	$\sqrt{}$	Lulu Pickering	Member (2023)	
		Becky St. Germaine	Alternate (2023)	
		Kristen Poulin	Alternate (2023)	
		Alan Wilson	Member (2022)	
Nimble Hill Road Safety Lane	•	Eric Weinrieb of Altus Engineering designed the route based on surveying done by David Hislop of Knight Hill Land Surveying Services. The selectmen requested comments from members of the HDC, cemetery trustees, safety lane committee, and library trustees about the proposed path of the bike lane through the historic district. All decisions will be made by the selectmen based on the comments received.		
Current year budget	•	The current HDC budget remains frozen by the selectmen until mid- November when they will be in a better position to judge year end revenues.		
Next year budget	•	The HDC budget is due by Oct. 19th and will be discussed with the selectmen on Oct. 26th. Preliminary discussions agreed to a basic budget of: \$3,000 special project \$1,000 document processing and archiving \$500 artifacts and Historic Newington hangings \$300 operating expenses		

Lulu Pickering HDC Member October 9, 2020